
Markenzie Jean-baptiste 
(address) 

 
 

Shterni Seligson  
NYC Health + Hospitals/Metropolitan, NY 
1901 1st Avenue, New York, NY 10029 
 
 
Dear Ms. Shterni Seligson  

I am a physician assistant student graduating in February 2021 from CUNY York College with a 
Master of Science in Physician Assistant Studies. I am interested in applying for the physician 
assistant opening in the Emergency Department at Metropolitan Hospital. 

I completed my emergency medicine rotation at Metropolitan Hospital from 07/27-08/21/20. 
Being that Metropolitan is a teaching hospital and New York Medical College emergency 
medicine program was the first emergency medicine residency program in Manhattan, I felt even 
more appreciative that I was the first student from York College PA Program to be able to have 
my emergency medicine rotation at the hospital. During the rotation, I was able to see how well 
your team of physician assistants, residents and attendings performed at providing emergency 
medical care for the underserved patient population in Harlem, New York. I loved that I was able 
to attend lectures with the residents and had plenty of opportunity to learn about the medical 
presentations and management of patients who came into the emergency department. I also had 
the opportunity to work with some amazing physician assistants who made me develop an even 
stronger interest in becoming an emergency medicine physician assistant. As you may see from 
my enclosed resume, I have received training in a variety of clinical areas and also have prior 
experience as a medical scribe and Urgent Care Center manager. I believe that my 
compassionate and friendly demeanor, ability to communicate and connect well with patients, 
ability to adopt to many situations, great work ethic, professionalism and team player attitude are 
a few of my qualities that I believe can be of value to your team. 

I welcome the opportunity to discuss with you my qualifications and career possibilities at your 
convenience. If you need to reach me, please contact me at 347-634-5955 or by my email 
markenziejb@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to speaking with you soon.  

 

Sincerely, 
Markenzie Jean-baptiste  

 


